

Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers of Years 3-6 pupils,

We are delighted to inform you that we have secured **free tickets** for all Key Stage Two pupils at Exeter a learning community Academy to attend 'Potted Panto' at Corby Cube next Thursday 8<sup>th</sup> December at 10am!



This is a great opportunity for our children to experience the fun of a traditional Christmas event at a local theatre with their friends (and also ticks off one of our Childhood Pledges). In true pantomime style, there will be music, topical jokes and slapstick comedy based on seven well-known fairy tales including Aladdin, Dick Whittington and Cinderella. We are sure the children will enjoy the show and they deserve a treat after working so hard all term. The following link provides more information about the production,

## https://www.thecorecorby.com/whats-on/potted-panto/

Parent permission for this trip/visit comes under the 'local permissions' consent that most parents will have already completed. The school will contact any parent from whom permission is still required so you will not need to do anything else for this event.

If you would like to support us as a parent helper on 8<sup>th</sup> December, please contact your child's teacher via class dojo by Monday 5<sup>th</sup> December. We will confirm with you as soon as possible if you will be needed.

Thank you for your support.

Lucy Gotch Arts Lead Exeter ALC Academy

